
June 1, 2010 
Mark Peppler, Manager 
HIV Resources Administration 
Austin/Travis County Health & Human Services 
P.O. Box 1088 
Austin, TX 78767 
 
 
 
RE: FY2009 Ryan White Part A Unexpended Funds ($116,060) 
 
Dear Mr. Peppler: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to communicate to you Austin Travis County Integral Care’s 
support of the proposed allocations referenced below in the amount of $116,060. These 
proposed allocations are based on discussions between Ryan White Part A providers and 
other AIDS 
 
Service Organizations, and attempt to address both the housing and hospice needs within 
the TGA. 
Housing Services: $86,060 
Hospice Services: $30,000 
 
TOTAL: $116,060 
 
Please accept and forward this proposal to the Austin Area Comprehensive HIV Planning 
Council’s for its consideration of unexpended FY2009 funding allocations. 


